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Mr. Wayne Cruz

45, Old Days Ave,

Oak Parks, IL – 45185

February 23, 2012

Dear Mr. Cruz,

This is Mark White, representing the ‘Human Hearts’ foundation. 

I am writing in to express gratitude for participating in our fundraising activities in the last month. The fundraising event was really a huge success and the amount we collected would help us keep continuing our programs in the future for the poor and needy children.

I again thank you and your staff for such a great help. We look forward for your help and support in the future too.

Thanking You,

Sincerely,

Mark White

(Sr. Coordinator)

Human Hearts Foundation
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